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Why are we wasting time on another firearm storage bill that will be unenforceable and
pointless? Worse yet, bills like this only serve to endanger law-abiding folks in home invasion
scenarios who aren't able to quickly access a weapon for personal defense. 

How about working on real issues like the neverending sea of homeless along our roadways or
the ever-increasing amount of drug addicts in our cities? Solving these issues would have a
much greater impact on violence in Oregon than any firearm ban or storage requirements law. 

Oregon doesn't have a problem with firearms as evidenced by the low homicide rate compared
to the amount of firearm ownership in the state. Quit trying to create a problem and legislate
away our second amendment rights little by little. Work on the real problems that are right in
front of us every day instead of manufacturing issues to pass stupid laws that no one will
follow.

- Joe Costanzo
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